
 

November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
BTEC Child Development student visit to Wildground Nursery, Preschool and Infant School 
 
Your child has been invited to attend a trip to Wildground Nursery, Preschool and Infant School on 
Friday 28th February 2025. 
 
As part of their Component Three preparation, the class will be learning about how to support young 
children as they learn in an Early Years Setting. This includes children who have specific needs, 
disabilities and children with other various social and emotional challenges. Wildground has amazing 
special educational needs support from Nursery age right up to Key Stage 1. They also have a Resource 
Provision Centre which caters for children who have specific learning needs. 
 
A visit such as this will show the students how the skills we discuss theoretically in the classroom are 
actually put into practice in an EYS. It will also improve their knowledge and understanding for when 
they have to write about these things in their written examination in May. 
 
On Friday 28th February, we have a double Child Development lesson periods 4 and 5 which means 
the students will not miss any other subjects. We will travel to Wildground in the school minibus at 
the start of period 4 and then return to school just after the end of the normal school day. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend, then please click the consent form via Arbor under the ‘Trip’ 
section.  
 
If you have any further questions with regards to this trip, then please do not hesitate to contact me 
via my school email pippa.smith@noadswood.hants.sch.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
PIPPA SMITH 
SUBJECT LEADER FOR CHILD DEVELOPMENT 
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